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Ref. No.: ATC/NOT/2024/314                                                                                                          Date: 07-03-2024 

 
 

 
HOLIDAY NOTICE ON MAHA SHIVRATRI 

 
 
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff, 
 

In observance of the auspicious occasion of Maha Shivratri, we would like to 
inform you that all institutions of AGEI will remain closed on 8-03-2024. 
 

We wish you all a joyous and blessed Maha Shivratri! 
 
 
 
 

 
[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 

Director ATC 
Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, CA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, CT&P, Asstt. Registrars (Acad./Estb.), AWS, Hostels Wardens, Librarian, SO, SSO;  
 Website and all the Notice Boards. 
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